
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu       Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 

10:30am  

Livestream Service  

4 5 

 

2:30pm Zoom 

Teen Bible Study  

6 

 
6:30pm Livestream 

Bible Study 
 

7:20pm Zoom Youth 

Group (Outburst) 

7 

 

 

 

8-9pm National 

Youth Rally  

8 9 

10     Mother’s Day  
 

10:30am Drive-in and 

Livestream Service  

11 12 

 

2:30pm Zoom 

Teen Bible Study  

13 

 
6:30pm Live Awana  

Year End Celebration  
 

7:20pm Zoom Youth 

Group (ImaginIff...) 

14 

 
2:30pm Zoom 

Teen Bible Study  
 

8-9pm National 

Youth Rally  

15 

 

16 
(Awana Drive-Thru 

Celebration) 

17 

10:30am  

Livestream Service  
 

1pm Zoom  

Teen SMAC 

18 19 

 

2:30pm Zoom 

Teen Bible Study  

20 

 
6:30pm Livestream 

Bible Study 
 

7:20pm Zoom Youth 

Group (CBC Squares) 

21 

 

2:30pm Zoom 

Teen Bible Study  
 

8-9pm National 

Youth Rally  

22 

 

 

 

7pm CCS Senior 

Graduation 

23 

24 

10:30am Service TBA 

25   Memorial Day  26 

 

 

27 

 

6:30pm Tool Tornado 

for Mr. Merrill (FH) 
 

6:30pm Ladies  

Zoom Meeting  

28 

 

 

29 30 

Mr. Merrill’s 

Wedding  

31 

10:30am Service TBA 

 

 

  

 
 

    

  May 2020 

Weds. Youth 
Group 

(Wilds week moved to July 27-31) 



Wednesdays This Month:  
We’ve enjoyed having Zoom youth group meetings on Wednesday nights and hope 

you have too!  We will continue meeting over Zoom for the first 3 Wednesdays of 

this month.   
 

At each Zoom youth group we’ll play a game and have a challenge from the Bible 
(we are really looking forward to “CBC Squares” on May 20 — like “Hollywood Squares,” 

we’ll have some special guests from church join us for the game!) 
 

The last Wednesday night of the month (May 27), the teen guys are invited to Mr. 

Merrill’s Tool Tornado in the fellowship hall while the girls can join Mrs. Nic for a 

ladies Zoom meeting (we hope to have the future Mrs. Merrill join us too!).    
 

May SMAC: 
We will have a Zoom SMAC on Sunday, May 17, at 1 pm.  No, “SMAC” is not a typo. 

Instead of “Sunday Night After Church,” it is a “Sunday Morning After Church” (even 

though it’s the afternoon).  We’ll enjoy a game, singing, and testimonies together.  
 

Teen Bible Studies: 
We’ll continue meeting for Zoom Bible Studies on Tuesdays and Thursdays around 

2:30 pm through the 3rd week of May.  We’ll send an email the day of the Bible 

study with the Zoom link info.   
 

National Youth Rally: 
If you haven’t joined in for a National Youth Rally on a Thursday night yet, we 

encourage you to check it out!  We’ll send the link out in an email and on the 

church Facebook page the day of the rally.  Join over 300 other teens from around 

the country on Zoom for a huge group game and preaching.  You might even win a 

prize!!  (Let us know if you plan to attend so we can look for you!) 
 

CONGRATULATIONS   
Congrats to our graduating seniors— 

Ethan Franklin, Tyler Greenhalgh, and Titus Moore!   

Upcoming:   
June ??:  Mess-a-Rama Activity!!!   
(Date TBA … maybe the first week of June?) 
 

June 13: The Andrews arrive!!  
 

July 27-31: Wilds Camp Week  
 

The WILDS Update: 
The week we were scheduled to go to the Wilds has been 

cancelled.  We have moved our week (for both teens and 

juniors) to July 27-31 (leaving Sunday night, July 26).  
 

 If you cannot go to the Wilds that week, please let 

Pastor Jess know.   
 

 If you have not registered for camp yet, do so asap!  
(With earlier weeks closing, later weeks might fill up 

quickly!)   
 

 The speaker for the new week of teen camp is Rich 

Tozour (Bob Roberts for Jr. Boot Camp). 
 

 Letters with camp and cost info will be sent out as 

we near the week of camp.  

Contact Info for Pastor Jess  -  Cell: 224-5926  -  Email: jessandkase@gmail.com 
If you are a parent or teen and are not on the email list, but would like to get regular emails about 

youth group and links to the zoom meetings, email us your email address and we’ll add you to the list! 

ZOOM 

SNAC 
APRIL 

Newsletter Contest:  Zoom has become pretty popular the last few 

months!  The first teen to text Pastor Jess on May 13 with the correct 

number of times “Zoom” is used in this newsletter will win a prize!  

(Congrats to Joe for winning last month’s contest!) 


